
Santa Fe Indian School 
OFFICE OFADMISSIONS 

APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED 

Applications are now being accepted for 
7th thru 11th grade students, who wish to attend 

Santa Fe Indian School for School Year 2020/2021. 

Students must have a COMPLETE application on file by 
February 27th, to take the second test. 

All required documents must be attached. Applications 
can be downloaded from the Santa Fe Indian School 

-
website under Admissions. 

Visit: www.sfindianschool.org 

Second Entrance Exam 
March 7, 2020 

8:30AM 
Pueblo Pavilion W ellness Center 

Call the Office of Admissions for information at (505) 989-6370 

Home of the Braves & Lady Braves 


